
Summer Uniform
Notice Date: 09 May 2024

Respected Parents,

As we embrace the warmer weather, we kindly remind you to ensure that your ward is 

dressed in the proper summer uniform starting from Saturday, 11th May 2024.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Together, let's ensure our students 

have a comfortable and conducive learning environment.

Warm Regards,

Principal 

Kashmir Harvard 


